## E-mail Message

From:

Farooq Jaffrey [\$
Skelli-Yaoz, Tania [SMTP:Tania.Skelli-Yaoz@camden.gov.uk] To:

Cc: Sent: 17/02/2015 at 16:14 Received: Subject: 17/02/2015 at 16:15 9 Sarre Road

Dear Ms Skelli

Thanks for visiting today to understand how the outlook of our property, 11 Sarre Road, might be affected by the kitchen extension being proposed by 9 Sarre Road. After speaking with you and understanding that the extension likely falls within permitted development and the reduction of light is likely minimal, we have no objection to this application.

Kind regards,

Farooq Jaffrey